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I oppose the HB3501 measure. If this measure is passed the rights of all people will 

be altered for the worse. Human waste, trash and personal safety will change the 

landscape of Oregon in a damaging way. If it’s passed it will usher in homeless 

people all over America to set camp here in Oregon and Oregon can not handle that 

level of influx.  


